
 

 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Eastwood Avenue / Glenfield 
Road / Lawn Mill Road / Jubilee Street and Truman Street, 

Kimberley) (Prohibition of Waiting) 

Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (5269) 

Statement of Reasons 

Nottinghamshire County Council has received complaints from local residents stating 
that vehicles were parking obstructively at the above junctions and also over the 
pedestrian dropped crossings at the junctions with Eastwood Road. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce No Waiting At Any Time restrictions (Double 
Yellow Lines) around these junctions. 
 
The provisions are required to improve visibility when entering / exiting the junctions  
 
The proposals are shown on the attached drawing H/SLW/3159/01 


